
                

Extremely Severe Weather Conditions – Mundra – Gujarat Coast 

 
Customer Advisory # MUM/2024-2025/379 

    30th August 2024                

Dear Valued Customers, 

Mundra Port is currently facing significant challenges due to severe weather and ongoing 

congestion issues. 

Heavy rainfall in Gujarat has led to flooding and waterlogging, which has heavily impacted 

operations at Mundra Port. The India Meteorological Department (IMD) has issued a "Red Alert" 

warning. This situation is further complicated by the disruption in cargo rail movement due to 

flooding in the Saurashtra region. 

The combined impact of weather and congestion is likely to cause delays and disruptions for 

both inbound and outbound shipments in the coming days. 

Request to take note of the current Vessel berthing situation. 

MV Hyundai Busan V 002 - Berthed on 28th August – Shifted to Anchorage due to adverse 

weather conditions.  

MV Norderney V 0087  & MV Seattle Bridge V 0091 –  Expected to berth on 29th August  – 

Still not berthed due to adverse weather conditions.   

We regret the Inconvenience caused due to the delays and will keep you informed as and when we 

receive an update.             

ONE would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support and for trusting your 

valuable business to ONE.                 

              

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative or 

Customer Service desk for additional information.                                              

For, Ocean Network Express(India) Private Ltd.              
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